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DECriS – Transnational Project Meeting (TPM 5) – Minutes  

Fifth TMP was held in Zagreb from November 22 till November 23, 2022. The hosting 

institution was SRCE. One room with Internet connection was provided as the colleague from 

Sofia, Tania Todorova, was unable to attend in person.  

Participants: Sandra Kučina Softić and Anja Đurđević (SRCE), Cristóbal Urbano and Juan Jose 

Boté (University of Barcelona), Evgenia Kovatcheva (ULSIT, Sofia), Tatjana Aparac-Jelusic 

and Boris Bosančić (University of Osijek) and Thomas Mandl, Stefan Dreisiebner, Lea 

Wöbbekind (University of Hildesmeim). Tanja Todorova (ULSIT, Sofija) was present online 

during the whole meeting. 

Following the proposed Agenda, the DECriS Management team discussed reports and 

preliminary reports on IO 1, IO 2 and IO 3. Questions were asked about the final format of 

these documents; suggestions were offered for the improvement of the reports in progress; and 

information about presentations of DECriS intellectual outputs was shared. It was reported 

whow the dissemination plan was followed, which institutions besides the partners HEIs were 

included in surveys and how the communication between the responsible partner HEI for each 

IO was handled.  

One slot during the meeting was dedicated to the plans for other IOs (IO 4, IO 5 and IO 6) and 

slight changes in the time line was accepted due to the dependance on the results of IO 3. 

Although some activities started later than planned, it was clear that partners had been 

communicated well and exchanged relevant data and information. No further delays are 

expected due to the fact that IO 4 and IO 5 had already started and because of the relative 

independence of IO 6 from previous IOs. 

Next morning there were two main topics: preparations for Multiplier event (ME 3) and second 

Tutorial (Tut 2) in Zagreb, and preparations for the final conference in May 2023 in Osijek (ME 

4). The distribution of tasks was agreed upon (e.g. who should contact invited speakers and 

invited participants). 

The meeting lasted from 1pm till 7pm on Tuesday, November 22 and from 9:00am till 1pm on 

Wednesday, November 23, 2022. 

The hosting institution SRCE provided refreshments and dinner for all participants. 

 

Notes taken by: Tatjana Aparac-Jelušić 
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